LEEDS ARTS CENTRE

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

---000---

Welcome to THE BEGGAR'S OPERA, a tale of rogues, thieves, ladies of the town and gullible young girls, to name but a few. How's that for openers..... Written by John Gay in the early 1700's it must be one of the first ever satires on politics and society - that, interspersed with some memorably catchy songs will, hopefully, make for your enjoyment this evening.

In case you hadn't noticed, Christmas is upon us and following the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE Christmas get-together next Friday, some of us will be hibernating for a while. The rest will be embarking on rehearsals for Bill Naughton's classic Northern comedy, "SPRING AND PORT WINE" - you will perhaps remember James Mason's portrayal of the dictatorial Father in the film version, determined that his daughter will eat that ghastly piece of fish which keeps appearing at every meal....SPRING AND PORT WINE takes to the stage on Tuesday 19th to Saturday 23rd February at 7.30 p.m.

Why not come along to one of our Green Room productions - February 1st sees a production of "The Real Inspector Hound", by Tom Stoppard at Stansfeld Chambers, Great George Street 8 p.m. - you will be most welcome.

May we at the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE wish you a very happy Christmas and New Year, we hope you have enjoyed THE BEGGAR'S OPERA and look forward to seeing you again in February.